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29th March 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Bronze DofE Day Walk 

We are planning to take the Bronze Duke of Edinburgh’s Award group out on a day walk in 

Mabie Forest on Saturday 23rd April 2022.  The purpose of the excursion is to learn and practice 

navigation skills required to achieve the Duke of Edinburgh award, work on fitness and further 

build on teambuilding for the group. It is very important for students to gain experience and 

practice these skills prior to an expedition. 

 

Walkers must have warm clothing, waterproofs (if rain forecast), walking boots/trainers, a drink 

and something to eat for a picnic lunch in a rucksack. The students will meet in the lower car 

park of Mabie Forest at 10.30am on Saturday 23rd April 2022 and will return to that location 

around 2.30pm. 

 

Please complete the consent and medical information on the link no later than Wednesday 20th 

April 2022.   https://forms.office.com/r/D4w15TZc1x  

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me on gw21hedleyjessica@ea.dumgal.sch.uk 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Hedley 

Duke of Edinburgh’s Award Leader 

 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/D4w15TZc1x
mailto:gw21hedleyjessica@ea.dumgal.sch.uk

